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The move from primary school can be very daunting for some children but 
moving on to a different

school can also be very exciting and it will bring with it new experiences. 

It can be very different in a new school and some children may feel 
overwhelmed by the prospect of this change. 

It can be very useful to prepare children for the different things that might 
happen or that they may be worried about.

This programme is designed to be fun and interactive whilst helping the 
children to look at what their new school will be like and some of the changes 

that might happen. 

We will look at strategies that the children can employ to help them cope with 
any potential changes. 

The programme will run in Clonduff Youth Club from 4.30pm to 6.00pm  on 
the following dates.

Registration 6.00pm – 7.00pm (18/5/23)

Session 1 (25/5/23) 4.30pm to 6.00pm
Session 2 (1/6/23) 4.30pm to 6.00pm
Session 3 (8/6/23) 4.30pm to 6.00pm
Session 4 (15/6/23) 4.30pm to 6.00pm
Session 5 (22/6/23) 4.30pm to 6.00pm
Session 6 (29/6/23) 4.30pm to 6.00pm




